
SUMMARY 
SWAN CREEK TOWNSHIP 

REGULAR MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
October 14, 2019 – 7:00 P.M. 

 
Board members present: Supervisor Schilling, Treasurer Thomas 
Krzeszewski, Clerk Timothy Krzeszewski, Trustee Kushion and Trustee 
Fulmer. Also present: Deputy Clerk Larkin and Eric Miller.  
 
Supervisor Schilling called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. All minutes, 
financial statements, checks/invoices and correspondence are on file and 
available at the township office. 
 
Motion made and seconded to increase the 2020 trash assessment from 
$135.00 to $145.00 per household to be collected with the 2019 winter taxes.  
 
Eric Miller introduced himself and expressed interest in working on a board at 
the Township.  
 
With no further business, Supervisor Schilling adjourned the meeting at 7:30 
p.m. 
 
Timothy Krzeszewski, Clerk 
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